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Welcome

It has been a very big year at Kip McGrath Education Centres. We

cannot believe it is term four already, what a year!

Term four is a very important term for growth. With schools slowing down and
less homework being given out towards the end of the year, Kip McGrath
keeps up the hard work bridging the gaps to their classmates. This also
ensures that the growth which has been made over the year does not stop

and we continue our journey towards our long term goal.

We have been very lucky to have some amazing new things happening within
the organisation from the launch of our online tuition to a new competition running in term four.

Kip McGrath has already had a massive year of fun and successful educational competitions. Our centres have been
very lucky to have a winner within all of these outstanding competitions. Congratulations to the student who
participated in the past competitions.

Term two times tables competition:

All students in our centres made a massive improvement in their tables speeds. Well done.

1* place - Greystanes

2" Place - Bossley Park

3"“Place - Holdfast Bay

4" Place - Eastwood La .
5" Place - Sherwood (A ¢

National June Kip Points competition:
-

Winners were awarded with an Ipad mini:
13+ Year Category - English with 1394 points

Anthony M from Bossley Park

9-12 Year Category - Maths with 1499 points

Pooja P from Greystanes




Term 4: When | grow up competition

. T“ i Wt vl n| Tell us what you want to be when you grow up. In term four 2014,
want to be when you

grow up for a chance to . . .

win an iPad minit* J  ages. We are extremely excited and looking forward to seeing all the
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. o Students can draw a picture, write a story or do a video depending

Kip McGrath Education Centres are running a competition for all

on their age group.

Information regarding this competition was recently emailed home.
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manager.
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The referral program will be active for the rest of the year. We would like to
say a big thank you to everyone who has referred a friend or family member
to Kip McGrath your continued support and loyalty means the world to us.

If you know someone who you would like to recommend to Kip McGrath
please ask your centre manager for a referral card and if they enroll you with
_ both receive a $25 gift card.

Important Dates

13" October 2014 — When | grow up Competition opens
13" Oct — 12" Dec — Competition entries accepted

3" November 2014 — Competition voting open

14" December 2014 — Last lesson of 2014

22" December 2014 — Competition voting closes

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

12" January 2014 — Competition Winners announced



